Mount Ebal Memorial Association

1 May 2020

Dear Friends,

It is with regret that I announce that we will not meet on June 7, 2020 for our annual homecoming at Mt. Ebal. This decision was made after careful consideration of the current mandates in effect from the governor, and with the highest regard for the health and safety of our members. A decision about rescheduling the annual gathering for the fall will be made at a later date.

If you would like to make your contribution to the Mt. Ebal Memorial Association, please mail your check to:

Mt. Ebal Association c/o Dan Sexton 3023 Crousetown Rd. Denton, NC 27239

The Mt. Ebal website has been updated and has copies of many interesting artifacts and documents in addition to pictures. Please visit the site. https://mtebal.org/
If you have documents or pictures to add to the website, please send a message through the Mount Ebal Memorial Association Facebook site, or use the contact tab on the website. Please label pictures with names and, if possible, dates. Be sure to like and follow the Mount Ebal Memorial Association on Facebook for announcements and posts.

If email is your preferred delivery method, please send your email address through the website contact tab, or through a message on the Facebook site. Communicating by email provides the opportunity to quickly get information to our members!

Sincerely,

Stewart

Stewart Sexton Mt. Ebal Association President

SS:asf